
From: Walker, Madison
To: Martha Casto <MarthaCasto@scsenate.gov>

Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 6/25/2012 2:46:28 PM

Subject: RE: Pharmacy board

They are going to have to hold a new election because of the change in district representation
unfortunately.

-----Original Message-----
From: Martha Casto [mailto:MarthaCasto@scsenate.gov]
Sent: Monday, June 25, 2012 2:46 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine; Walker, Madison
Subject: Pharmacy board

Sen. Hayes asked me about the pharmacy board appointment and the gentleman from rock hill. 
What's the status?

Sent from my iPad
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